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ACUERDO GOBIERNO
CON CAMBIOS

REMINDER

The Autoridad para la Reconstruccién con Cambios and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of Peru would like to invite you to a presentation of the upcoming procurement of a
national Early Warning System in Peru. The procurement is through the framework of
the G2G Agreement between Peru and the United Kingdom. The project focuses on
reconstructing and improving EWS infrastructure in the coastal regions of Peru.

EWS: The Early Warning Systems will provide monitoring, warning and communication of

flooding and ground movement risks to allow communities to respond and emergency
systems to be put into action

Date and time: Monday, March 29 | 9:00 a. m. (PET)

Live tranmission via Zoom
in English and Spanish
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https://zoom.us/j/94399182633?pwd=bWxPUi9LRUdrYlZrcjJqNVVQV3hDUT09

